
CONSERVATORS  OF  THE  RIVER  CAM

RESTRICTIONS  ON  MOORING  (  FOR  NAVIGATIONAL  REASONS   )  

MOORING  POLICY    EFFECTIVE  FROM  1  OCTOBER  2004

At their meeting on 23rd September 2004 Conservators agreed the following amendments to the
previously published mooring policy :-

Para 2 (c)   Riverside  Walkway

To read ‘ prohibit mooring along both banks save for those boats in registration categories 
1 –12 and the punt station at the public house’

Para 4)  VICTORIA  BRIDGE  TO  EIGHTS  MARINA

The seasonal prohibition on mooring ( 1 October to 31st March ) is deferred for one
year and is now to commence 1 October 2005

The Conservators agreed the change at para 4) above in consequence of an undertaking
from the City  Council Leader to progress that Council’s own review of river mooring
and to produce its own mooring policy  before 1 October 2005.  Conservators  also
agreed to review their policy in the light of what transpires from the City Council’s
proposals. Thus further changes to the Conservancy Mooring Policy may take place
within the next twelve months.

Geoff Facer
Engineer  &  Control  Officer
September 2004


